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Site inspection report on diversion of Forest land for “Providing CPWS scheme to
Habitations” in Gudur Mandal on 23-5-2016.

The user agency has proposed for diversion of Forest land for the purpose of
Drinking water provision to habitations in Gudur Mandal, SPSR Nellore District. | have
inspected the above proposed land on 23-05-2016 along with Sub-Divisional Forest

Officer, Venkatagiri and Range staff of Nellore.

The Drinking water pipeline is proposed along the existing BT road i.e from
Sydapuram to Podalakur road, which is passing through Sydapuram RF in
Comp.No.105, Sydapuram Beat of Gudur Section in Nellore Range. The proposed
area starts at N14.21532° £79.74058° and ends at N14.19960° E78.73982°,

. The width of the project is 0.90 mts to a length of 1.658 kms, this area required
is 0.149 ha. Neem trees are here and there and bushes of Danthi, Alli, Ullinda are
existing.

There are no rare and endangered species in the proposed diversion area. The
density of vegetation is 0.1 to 0.3 (Eco-class-1V) open forests and does not fall in any
National park/Wild Life Sanctuary/Eco-sensitive Zone/Protected Archeological/Heritage

site/Defense establishment or any other important monuments.
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